
 

 

    

COMMUNITY ENHANCEMENT COMMITTEE 

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING REPORT 

 DECEMBER 13, 2019 

 

• The CEC meeting took place on Wednesday, December 11th, 2019 followed by its 
annual holiday luncheon with town staff. At the meeting, the CEC began 
preparation of the FY 2021 CEC Budget and preliminary discussion of any 
proposed new initiatives. Work will continue on the draft until submission to the 
financial director in mid-January. 

• The CEC approved its final draft of the Healthy Walking Map which was 
submitted to the Town Manager and Mayor for final review. The final draft was 
forwarded to Insta-Signs and production of the five signs will be completed by 
the end of 2019. The signs will be installed on Earth Day, April 22, 2020. Bicycle 
racks will be purchased with the balance of the remaining fitness grant funds. 

• The CEC approved its final flyers for the following CEC initiatives: 1) Ocean Drive 
Art Program (as budgeted, 8 new art boards will be purchased with FY 20 funds 
and 8 additional boards with FY 21 funds) and 2) Photography/Art Exhibit (dates 
confirmed: Opening Night Saturday, June 6th through Friday, July 10, 2020. In 
January, letters and flyers will be sent to previous participants as well as Email 
News Updates to all SB property owners announcing the forthcoming initiatives.  

• The next meeting of the CEC will take place in March 2020. Final date TBD. 


